
Ayer Library Board Open Session Meeting Minutes: March 18,2021

Pursuant to Governor Baker s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of
the Open Meeting Law, MGL Chapter 30A, Section 18 and the Governor s March 15,
2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one
place, this meeting of the Ayer Library Board of Trustees is being conducted by remote
participation. Every effort has been made to ensure that the public can adequately
access the proceedings as provided in the Order. Broadcast and recorded by APAC,

Robert Gardner, president, presiding. Meeting called to order at 5:30pm
Trustees present: Debra Faust-Clancy, Robert Gardner - president, Lyndianne Joseph (at
5:40pm), Sue Kennedy - treasurer, Cyndi Lavin - secretary, Sharon Slarsky
Also present: Tim Silva - Library Director, Samantha Benoit - Asst. Library Director,
Laurie Sabol - Friends of the Ayer Library, Maggie Durand - candidate for the Library
Board

Agenda Items: Review and approval of agenda, announcements, public input
Review and approval of agenda: no changes made
Motion: A motion was made by Cyndi Lavin and seconded by Debra Faust-Clancy to
approve the meeting agenda as posted. Motion passed by roll call vote 5-0

Public comment: Welcoming Maggie Durand to the meeting

Approval of meeting minutes: no changes made
Motion: A motion was made by Debra Faust-Clancy and seconded by Sharon Slarsky to
approve the meeting minutes from February 25, 2021. Motion passed by roll call vote
5-0

Announcements: Maggie Durand contacted Tim last week to ask about running for a
seat on the Board. After they talked this week, she has taken out papers and will run for
the Board this spring. Lindy Joseph has decided not to run, so the April meeting will be
her last meeting on the Board.

Agenda Item: Reports
Treasurer: Sue Kennedy and Bob Gardner have gotten their names put on the new
accounts, so Sue now has access to the records.

Motion: A motion was made by Sharon Slarsky and seconded by Debra Faust-Clancy to
approve the Treasurer's report. Motion passed by roll call vote 6-0

Director: Tim Silva reported that since March is the end of the 3'"' fiscal quarter, there
will be a full expense report coming. Each individual month's update is being placed in
a Google Drive folder. Bob Gardner requested that these files also be emailed. Cyndi
Lavin mentioned the various activities that each of the staff is involved in and praised






